
*** Tuesday, January 29, 2013 @ 4:30 p.m. *** 
Booster Pumping Station 106 Replacement Project

Madison Water Utility will present the recommended replacement plan for Booster
Pumping Station 106 at a public hearing before the Water Utility Board at 4:30 p.m. on 
January 29, 2013 at the Water Utility Main Office (119 E Olin Ave). The recommended
replacement plan was developed while working with a citizen advisory panel and
collecting input from two public information meetings. More information on this project can 
be found on the project website:  http://www.cityofmadison.com/water/plans/BPS106.cfm

Notice of Public Hearing: All citizens are invited to participate in a public hearing before
the Water Utility Board to consider the acceptance of the proposed replacement plan for
the existing Booster Pumping Station 106 located in Reservoir Park (110 Glenway St,
Madison).  The Water Utility Board desires to solicit public input and comment on said
project.  Written comments and objections regarding this project will be accepted up to the 
start of the public hearing.  Comments can either be submitted via email to
water@madisonwater.org or by US mail to MADISON WATER UTILITY, 119 E. Olin
Avenue, Madison, WI 53713. 

Tom Heikkinen cc:  Ald. Shiva Bidar-Sielaff, District 5 
Water Utility General Manager       district5@cityofmadison.com


